Careers News



AUTUMN TERM 1 | 2020 EDITION 1

Welcome to the first Careers Newsletter from Teignmouth Community School. We are in the midst of a global pandemic and Covid-19 has impacted us all in some way. At this time of uncertainty and disruption it is so important for young people to stay engaged with careers and continually think about what career opportunities there are out there, what they'll need to prepare themselves for the journey and how to achieve their goals. We have put together this new Careers Newsletter which contains information for students of all year groups at different points in their career pathway.

Latest Labour Market Information



Understanding Labour Market Information (LMI) is becoming more and more important as the world changes, so that all students can be aware of where different job roles are needed around the country and what types of jobs may need more people in the future. The most up to date LMI for this region is out now. It shows average salaries, local apprenticeships, growth sectors & more.

Click here to view the information on our website.

Online Careers Links and Resources



You can find a wealth of information on different job roles, progression paths, qualifications, apprenticeships, university and ideas for your next steps on the school website <u>here</u>. This page is constantly being updated with useful links to help you and your child make choices for their future.

www.teignmouthsecondary.co.uk/curriculum/careers-education/careers-links-and-resources/

Post 16 Options — Upcoming Open Days & Virtual Offers



Teignmouth Community School Sixth Form. Virtual Open Evening

Wednesday 25th November | 6pm

Online presentation on courses available by teachers, students talking about their experiences, a live Zoom meeting for parents to join, plus a video tour of Sixth Form. www.tcs6.co.uk



Wednesday 18th November 2020 (5-8pm) & Tuesday 19th January 2021 (5-7pm)

Online seminars will be available for those interested in joining. www.exe-coll.ac.uk



Saturday 21st November | Open Day 10am till 12pm | Bicton College

Courses and Careers Advice Event (Please note this event may be postponed or moved to a virtual event depending on COVID –19 guidelines) www.bicton.ac.uk



No events planned—please check out their website for information on courses. www.southdevon.ac.uk



TCS Careers is now on Instagram



Teignmouth Community School Careers has joined Instagram. Follow us for the latest careers news, information, events and much more!

@tcs_careers

Apprenticeships



Amazing Apprenticeships

The latest Parent Pack from Amazing Apprenticeships is out now. Click <u>here</u> to view online.

Assemblies and application workshops hosted by Amazing Apprenticeships have been booked for later in the year for Year 10, 11, 12 & 13 students.

www.amazingapprenticeships.com

Exeter College Virtual Workshops—for students wishing to start an apprenticeship in summer 2021

These workshops are designed to help them hone the skills and tools that they will need to do this - as well as ways to secure that perfect employer.

- Session 1 3rd November @5pm The basics of an Apprenticeship General overview and things to think about
- Session 2 5th November @5pm Views from an employer and an Apprentice Experience it from a real-life point of view.
- Session 3 10th November @5pm What should I be doing now to prepare for starting an Apprenticeship in 2021
- Session 4 12th November @5pm Next steps and hints and tips!

For anyone who is interested please email: morvenmaclean@exe-coll.ac.uk

Careers Guidance Sessions



1:1 Careers Guidance sessions have started for selected Year 11 students. Students will meet with Rachel Bolt from CSW Group for independent and impartial advice on their next steps. If you/your child has not be selected for an session, or is not in Year 11, Rachel will be available for advice and support at parents evenings for students from Year 9—13 in ten minute appointments.

Careers News | Army Assembly



We were delighted to welcome Sgt Mark Castle, The Rifles 5th Battalion and LCpl Conor Mulligan, 1st Battalion Coldstream Guards into school on Friday 16th October to speak (socially distanced!) to our Year 10 and Y11 students about a career in the British Army. They talked about the variety of career opportunities available, not just combat and the different stages of application.

To find out more, please visit: apply.army.mod.uk



